
NO 
Without a referral from the HSE 
Principal Dental Surgeon, patients 
are expected to pay for their 
treatment.  
  
  

Services provided by the Cork University Dental School and Hospital                                                                            
  

Private fee-paying services provided for GDP referrals 

• A full range of services is provided for patients referred by 
General Dental Practitioners for a fee.  

 

A patient may be referred by 
• A General Dental Practitioner (GDP)/General Medical 

Practitioner 
• Principal Dental Surgeons (operating under HSE SLA’s 

between the HSE and the Hospital) 
 

Delivering Referral Forms 
• By post – Address the letter to Secretary/Dental Nurse to , 

Cork University Dental School and Hospital, Wilton, Cork. 
   OR 
• By Fax – 021/4545539. 

 

YES 
If referred by a Principal Dental 

Surgeon from HSE South the patient 
won’t have to pay for the treatment 

for which they are referred  
 

IS THE PATIENT REFERRED BY THE HSE PRINCIPAL DENTAL 
SURGEON? 

CUDSH DOES NOT OPERATE A MEDICAL CARD SCHEME (DTSS) 


